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SettinganExample

In September 2009, I won the Canadian 

Film and Television Production Association’s 

Producer of the Year Award at the Toronto 

International Film Festival for producing the 

movie The Trotsky, written and directed by 

my son, Jacob.

I told my wife I wanted to use the $10,000 

prize money to accomplish three goals: 

honour my parents’ memory, especially 

their singular belief in higher educa-

tion as a tool to improve the quality of 

their children’s lives; give something 

back to my chosen milieu that would 

reflect my gratitude for all my good for-

tune; and, finally, strengthen my belief in 

the importance of education and, in doing 

so, honour my son, whose film was respon-

sible for the prize in the first place, and my 

daughter, Brigid, who had graduated from the 

University of British Columbia in spring 2009.

My wife enthusiastically endorsed the idea. 

That’s why I created the Pat and Bill Tierney 

Scholarship, named after my parents.

There was never any question as to where 

I would offer the scholarship: Concordia 

University. And I very much wanted it to be to 

Communication Studies, the department I at-

tended in 1977-78 as a graduate student. At 

that time in my life, I wanted to leave teaching 

and get into the film business and the graduate 

diploma program seemed like an oasis of stimu-

lation. It was one of the best 12 months of my 

life, thanks to the quality of the other students 

and faculty members who challenged and in-

spired me.

One other point: The year I was a Comm Studies 

student, my wife became pregnant with our first 

child, Jacob.

Full circle, indeed.

Kevin Tierney, S BA 71, GrDip 78 

President, Park Ex Pictures 

Montreal

Kevin Tierney

How to make a difference
As a volunteer or donor to Concordia, you, too, can make a difference.

Every year, thousands of Concordia alumni, parents and friends provide 

support to Concordia students. Whichever area of Concordia you choose 

to support, your gift will help ensure our students enjoy the best possible 

university experience and graduate as leaders in their fields. 

Contact Advancement and Alumni Relations at 1-888-777-3330 or 	

514-848-2424, ext. 4856, or visit giving.concordia.ca.

Here is the feedback we 
received on the decision 
to produce Concordia 
University Magazine’s 
winter 2009-10 issue  
in a digital-only version 
(magazine.concordia.ca).

Rave reviews
Amazing initiative— 
and it works well too!
Patricia Lemoine,  

BFGA (film studies) 03

Westmount, Que.

I really appreciate receiving an  
electronic version of the magazine. 
Suzanne Maloney, BFA (art ed.) 82

Montreal, Que.

Excellent and a well done  
magazine to read and learn from.  
Thank you.
Narashima Murthy, MEng 83, PhD 88

Fullerton, Calif.

Not-so-rave 
reviews
Thumbs down  
on this liberal idea.  
I read magazines to get 
away from the infernal 
computer. 
Fred Keller,  

S BComm 67

Kitchener, Ont.

I really don’t appreciate this digital only 
version. I am getting tired of this trend 
with printed material because it signals 
the death knell of print in general. If you 
print on recycled paper, you’re already 
doing your share to be environmentally 
responsible and, as I like to keep my 
magazines, I feel that now some crucial 
information will not be available when I 
want it; printing out your magazine and 
stapling the pages together does not cut it. 
Please reconsider and don’t do this again.
Shlomo Schwartzberg, BA (poli. sci.) 82

Toronto, Ont.

I’m not likely to read the online issue. 
The paper version I carried with me to 
read when it was convenient, such as  
in the lunch room or waiting for an 
appointment. But I do not carry my PC 
and I refuse to print out the electronic 
version as it is too costly. So the 
electronic version will just end up 
mostly unread. 
Norman Dickinson,  

BSc (stats.) 81

Ville Saint-Laurent, Que.

I hope you clinch enough readers for 
the winter online magazine. I spend my 
day in front of a screen and keyboard 
and enough is enough. That is why all 
my bills are sent by mail. Except for 
fun, I refuse to go online evenings and 
weekends. I enjoy the magazine but not 
when it spoils my lifestyle. I’m look-
ing forward to r-e-a-d-i-n-g the next 
magazine. 
André de Blois, BEng 80

Sherbrooke, Que.  

Letters

YOU’RE A NEW CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY 
GRADUATE: CONGRATULATIONS!

Through the Concordia University Alumni Association, you can keep in touch with fellow 
alumni, give back to your alma mater and enjoy exciting programs and activities that include:
 Networking and career events
 The Concordia Mentor Program
 Chapter events, golf tournaments, reunions, etc.
 Concordia University BMO MasterCard
 Preferred home and auto insurance rates with TD Insurance Meloche Monnex
 Preferred life, accident, disability, health and dental insurance rates with Manulife Financial
 Access to Concordia’s libraries and other services
 With your Alumni ID Card, take advantage of savings with Via Rail, the Centaur Theatre, 

a Costco membership and more.

Phone: 514-848-2424, ext. 4856, or 1-888-777-3330 alumni.concordia.ca
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